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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 14 OCTOBER 2019

SSEN Pitfour Area Cable Renewal – Phase 1:  Pitfour Street (City Road to
Roseberry Street) closed for up to one week; Phase 2:  City Road (Pentland
Avenue to Scott Street) closed southbound for up to 4 weeks (to follow Phase
1).

Forthcoming Roadworks

Westfield Lane – closed from Tuesday 22 October for 5 weeks for building
repair works.

http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-112/
http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-112/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-Lh0LXHvCe6A/XaDOD4VjGtI/AAAAAAAAbO4/Du-YUJ6ikho6rhAKqPdw3D5THKsUSzVkACLcBGAsYHQ/s1600/West%2BEnd%2BRoad%2BReport.jpg

